
New  Bedford  Pubic  Schools
Closed Friday, 10 Feb, 2017
New Bedford Schools will be CLOSED tomorrow, Friday 2/10, due
to the ongoing weather conditions. Administrative offices will
be open.

Schools will be CLOSED tomorrow, Friday 2/10, due to the
ongoing weather conditions. Administrative offices will be
open. Stay safe!

— New Bedford Schools (@NBPublicSchools) February 9, 2017

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-pubic-schools-closed-friday-10-feb-2017/2017/02/09
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-pubic-schools-closed-friday-10-feb-2017/2017/02/09
https://twitter.com/NBPublicSchools/status/829813359973433347

